

Red Deer Catholic Regional Schools

5530 - 42A Avenue Telephone: (403) 347-7830 Red Deer, AB, T4N 3A8 Telecopieur / Fax: (403) 343-9285

May 25, 2015

Dear Parents,

Our year end concert quickly approaches and the students are excited to demonstrate how much they have learned! Here's just a few reminders to help make the night go smoothly.

Concert begins at 7:00 PM, Monday, June 8, at the Memorial Centre Theatre. Public is welcome to attend and there is no admission fee. Seating is general seating.

Students should arrive between 6:30 and 6:40 PM to ensure they are ready for the beginning of the concert. Recommended concert dress is white tops and black bottoms. Grade 6-9 students will meet backstage. Ushers should be able to guide you. Students are expected to sit in the performer's section of the audience with their class when not on stage. The concert is expected to end around 8:45 PM.

The assistance of three or four parents would be very helpful in setting up the theatre, as we need to move all of our band equipment over to the theatre, set it up, and then return it at the end of the evening. A vehicle capable of carrying equipment is an asset. Another three or four parents are also required as chaperones, both in the warm-up area and then later in the performer's section of the audience. Please contact Mr. Brehaut if you are able to volunteer your time.

Finally, if you have any pictures or videos taken during the year at any band activities, please consider forwarding them to Mr. Brehaut for possible inclusion in the year end summary video.

We look forward to sharing our musical growth with you on June 8! If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at the school or by email.

Tim Brehaut

(tim.brehaut@rdcrs.ca)